

3rd February 2023

Dear Parents and carers,



We are planning on making the front of the school more beautiful and inviting.

The ideas that we have so far are to include:

- A few benches
- A small pond with a solar powered water fountain
- Science equipment such as an outside thermometer and rain catcher
- A water butt to collect rain water
- Weather proof rugs
- A pebble patch this will be a place for each child to add a painted stone to.
- Hardy plants such as lavender and rosemary which can attract insects and smell lovely.
- Stepping stones
- A herb area for the kitchen to use.

If you are able to help us source any of the above, have ideas of how to help create this area or are able to donate any of your time to help build the area once we have the materials we would love to hear from you... Please let us know by popping in or email csmith@dringhouses.co.uk and we will get back to you as soon as possible.

Many Thanks,

The School Council, Mrs Murray and Mrs Smith







